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Questions & Answers 
Request for Proposals for Engineering and Environmental Services for the US 101/I-
280 Express Lanes and Bus Project 
 

Date: February 19, 2020 

To: Interested Firms and Individuals 

From: Eric Cordoba, Deputy Director for Capital Projects 

Subject: Request for Proposals to Provide Engineering and Environmental Services for the US 
101/I-280 Express Lanes and Bus Project (RFP 19/20-06) 

 

The Transportation Authority received the following questions in italics submitted by 5:00 p.m. on 
February 14, 2020. 
 
 
1. Is the approved Project Initiation Document (PID) and corresponding attachments posted online? 

Yes the PID and all attachments are posted on the Transportation Authority’s website at 
https://www.sfcta.org/rfp-1920-06-us-101i-280-express-lanes-and-bus-project-engineering-
environmental-services 

 
2. Is express bus service part of this project? 

Yes, it is included in the RFP scope of services as Task 3.3A Transit Planning and Task 3.3B Urban 
Concept Planning. These tasks will help identify the best transit solutions for express bus service 
and will be in coordination with the San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency who is already 
considering new bus routes in the area. 

 
3. Does this project have oversight from the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans)? 

Yes. 

 
 

For more information regarding the RFP, visit the Transportation Authority’s website: 
www.sfcta.org/contracting 
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